Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee

[bookmark: _GoBack]The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 06 September 2022 concerning the Lease of Council Office Accommodation at St Aldate’s Chambers. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1) That the Council ensures the provision of significant secure cycle storage at the Town Hall at the earliest possible opportunity.

	Yes
	We plan to secure the same amount of storage as currently provided, although in a 2 storey racking system. As explained, if there is a need for further cycle storage after the move to the Town Hall this can be explored in the next phase of feasibility. It was further explained that there are significant constraints in land availability outside the Town Hall.          










